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May, 2022 
 
Hello Friends! 
I’m happy to announce we have filled the spots for the elected board members for the 2022/2023 term! 
President – Peggy Kuehner                                                                                                                                           
Vice President – Lillian Fernandez                                                                                                                               
Recording Secretary – Carol Iliff                                                                                                                                  
Treasurer – Nancy Berger                                                                                                                                                
Corresponding Secretary – Dolores Taylor                                                                                                                   
Spiritual Coordinator – Elizabeth Cassmeyer-Martinez 
 
Thank you, ladies, for your dedication in helping to continue making our Ladies’ Sodality a strong, growing 
presence not only for IHM but for our community as well!  I hope you will join us for the installation of these 
wonderful women at our June meeting. 
 
I just talked to Debbie about refreshments for our May general meeting and she asked me to share with you 
that we will be having a sort of pot luck night.  She is asking us to bring an appetizer along with a copy of the 
recipe to share.  No need to bring a dessert, she has that covered! 
 
Sincerely, Brenda  
 

Our next general meeting is Wednesday, May 11, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. 
 

For our entertainment this month we will be playing the Left, Right, Center (LRC) game.  If you wish to 
play, please bring your quarters.  Usually we play 3 games so you would need to bring 9 quarters. 
Winner of each game gets the “pot”.   
 
A get well card was sent to Judy Hudson on her knee surgery and a Thank You note was received from 
Elizabeth Cassmeyer-Martinez for her Mt. Grace enrollment.  Please keep all our sodalists in your 
thoughts and prayers.        Therese DeMoor   Welfare 
 
Ladies, we need items for the Quarter Auction on June 3.  All items must be “new” and unused.  Please 
bring you donations to the May Sodality meeting.    Mary Graf, Chairman 
 
Thank you for all the baby items and cash donations at our April Baby Shower.  We received a 
wonderful assortment of items.  All were donated to Our Ladies’ Inn.  
 
HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY to all us MOMS out there!  Hope you have a wonderful day.  
 
Brenda Bucher                                 Fr. Aaron Nord                                         Dolores Taylor 
    President                                               Pastor                                       Corresponding Secretary   
 



DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
May 11       General meeting in Fr. Keaney Center at 7:00 p.m.  
 
May 23       Board Dinner, 6:00 p.m. Pasta House 
 
Every Tuesday in May     Mother of Perpetual Help Devotions and Rosary 6:30 p.m. IHM Church 
 
Every Thursday Eucharistic Adoration from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at IHM; Sacrament of 

Reconciliation available 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE:   June 3, 2022 – Our next QUARTER AUCTION at IHM 
   June 25, 2022 – Parish Potluck, 5:30 pm to 9:30 pm IHM 
 
If you would like to receive your newsletter by email or if you have a change of address, please contact 
me at 314-620-7908 or at taylordol1969@gmail.com.   
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